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HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources)

From: DoNotReply@delaware.gov
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2024 3:36 PM
To: HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources); prestonrealty@verizon.net
Subject: Public Hearing Comments

Comments on Docket #2024-P-MULTI-0007 -- US Wind Project 
 
Name: Bruce Preston 
Phone: 4102749197 
Email Address: prestonrealty@verizon.net 
Organization:  
 
Comments: 
My wife and I own a home located at 29638 S. Dune Way in north Bethany Beach. It has come to our attention that 
cables from the US Wind Project could cause environmental harm to the Indian River and Beach Cove which is where 
our community, Cotton Patch Hills, is located and where we keep our boat. Have you thoroughly investigated all 
potential negative impacts that the US Wind Project could have on the Indian River and Beach Cove? the channel from 
Beach Cove to the Indian River already is difficult to navigate, and more silt caused by the cables from the Wind Project 
would make it impossible to navigate. This would be devastating to community and would lower our property values. 
We hope you are taking all of this under consideration. Thank you.  
 


